
Town hall meeting with
Armenian Defense Minister

Mr. Davit Tonoyan
Embassy of Armenia to the United States

cordially invite you

to a conversation on Armenia’s defense policy and
regional security with

Mr. Davit Tonoyan, Minister of Defense of Armenia,

on the occasion of his participation in
the UN annual Peacekeeping Conference,

followed by a presentation on supporting the safety and healthcare
of Armenian defense forces.

by Mr. Razmig Arzoumanian,
Director of the Armenian Wounded Heroes Fund

(a US 501(c)(3) organization).

On Friday, March 29th, at 6:30 pm
Diocese of the Armenian Church

Alice and Haik Kavookjian Auditorium
630 2nd Ave, New York, NY 10016

RSVP by March 20th, 2019 to: rsvp.armembassyusa@mfa.am


